
THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR THE BLIND             
          KARNATAKA BRANCH  

(Regd. Under The Karnataka Societies Registration Act 1960-S No. 379/78-79)  

   ​                          24th June, 2019 

Dear Life Members, 
Greetings from the National Association for the Blind, Karnataka! 
  
NABK’s ​Annual General Meeting is scheduled to be held on ​Sunday, 30th June ​at National Association for the                  
Blind, Jeevan Bhima Nagar Campus.  
Agenda for the AGM: 

1. To receive and consider Annual report of the Association for the year 2018_19 
2. To receive, consider and adopt the Audited Financial statements for the year 2018_19 as at 31​st March                  
2019 together with the reports of the Auditor and Governing Council thereon. 
3. To appoint Auditors to hold the office from the conclusion of this meeting until the conclusion of the                   
next Annual General Meeting and to fix their remuneration. 
4. Election of office bearers and other members of the Governing Council 
 

We have also arranged to conduct two rounds of NABK’s Sensitization Program for Life Members. You could plan                  
to participate in either of these sessions: 
 

a)   Session 1:    11:00 am to 1:00 pm 
b)   Session 2:    3:30 pm to 5:30 pm  

 

Do join us for lunch between 1:00 pm and 2:30 pm prior to the AGM. 
Overall Schedule for the day: 
 

a)    Sensitization Program 1 : 11:00 am to 1:00 pm 
b)    Lunch : 1:00 pm to 2:30 pm 
c)    AGM and Elections : 2:30 pm to 3:30 pm 
d)    Sensitisation Program 2 : 3:30 pm to 5:30 pm 

 
You are welcome to invite your family and friends to join us for lunch and to participate in the Sensitization                    
Programs. 
It will be great if you could let us know: 

a)   Which Sensitization Session you would be participating in 
b)   Whether you would be joining us for lunch 
c) Names of family members and friends you would be inviting for lunch and which Sensitization                
Program 

so that we can make the necessary arrangements. 
 
Please feel free to email ​outreach@nabkarnataka.org or call/message Vinaya Nair, Executive HR & Outreach on               
88847 36608 for any clarifications. 
  

FOR NATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR THE BLIND, KARNATAKA 
HONORARY GENERAL SECRETARY 
Place: Bangalore, Date: 24th June  2019 
P.S: In order to conserve the environment and save costs, we are – wherever possible - avoiding printing and mailing hard copies of the                        
Notice, the Annual Report, our Audited Financial Statement. These documents and the results of the Elections are posted on our website                     

at ​www.nabkarnataka.org​. Hard copies, if required, will be available at our office​. 

http://www.nabkarnataka.org/

